
 

  

 

 

 

10TH May 2022 

 

Dear Parents of children in Year 6, 
 

We are very excited that the Trip to High Adventure is taking place in July! We will spend 
time in school talking to the children and preparing them as we understand many get 
nervous about being away from home yet are excited about all the activities they will be 
doing.  
 

Please could we ask that the medical and additional information form is completed as soon 
as possible. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16XSUoni6_4WMQO5gMmRi9oa-
FpKBqbP7o44vZbH9RMg/edit  
 

If your child needs medication (including travel sickness) these will be handed to a member 
of staff on the morning and a separate form filled in at that time. We understand many 
children are nervous and may not have been away from home. We will take good care of 
them and if you wish to speak to us beforehand about any worries please get in touch with 
myself or Mr Rogers.  
 

The staff on the trip this year will be Mrs Hearson, Mr Rogers, Miss Birch and Mrs Old. 
 

The children will need a lot of changes of outdoor clothing as the activities can involve 
getting wet. Light clothing is best as it dries quickly. (Jeans will not be allowed for activities 
as they are restrictive and very heavy when wet). Stout trainers or walking boots are good 
for walking and old trainers/plimsolls are fine for water activities. There is no need to bring 
waterproofs or wellies as the centre provides these and we recommend they use them. 
Please see the kit list below. 
 

There is a tuck shop on sight. We recommend £5-10 spending money, which they need to 
bring in a recognisable purse, which we keep safe for them and hand out during the tuck 
shop session. Please do not allow your child to bring sweets from home as we need to 
monitor this closely and not let them get full of sugar! We also ask that no phones or 
electronic devices are brought on the trip. 
 

Further information about High Adventure can be found on their website 
http://highadventureoec.co.uk/ 

The address and phone number are: High Adventure Outdoor Education Centre 233 
Keighley Road, Cowling, North Yorkshire, BD22 0AA Tel: 01535 630044 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16XSUoni6_4WMQO5gMmRi9oa-FpKBqbP7o44vZbH9RMg/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16XSUoni6_4WMQO5gMmRi9oa-FpKBqbP7o44vZbH9RMg/edit
http://highadventureoec.co.uk/


 

  

 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

Vicky Hearson   
Deputy Head teacher 
 

v.hearson@ebor.academy 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


